
 

Plainfield Planning Commission Minutes  

 

Monday  April 1  2024 
 

 

Attending were Will Colgan, Jesse Cooper and Karen Storey 

 

Approval of Minutes: Jesse made the motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting and Will seconded the 

motion. The motion was approved.  
 

 

Will reviewed the suggestions that Brian Voigt sent concerning the cannabis language and the draft. Will said he 

would incorporate those into the draft and send it out for discussion at the next meeting. 

 

Jesse said he has a conflict for the next meeting so we may reschedule it.  

 

 

 

 

 meeting adjourned at 7:20 


